
COVID-19 Health Policy  

 

Barnyard Academy is committed to keeping our students healthy.  Extra cleaning precautions are in 

practice to ensure that all surfaces are sanitized.  Please reference the information in this flyer for 

additional information on what we are doing to help battle Covid-19 as well as what you can do to help 

ensure the health and safety of all of our students.  If your child has been in direct contact with 

someone who has tested positive for Covid-19 we ask that you quarantine for the full 10 days 

recommended by the CDC and or provide a negative Covid test. 

 

 


